
STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE 

WITH PUBLIC NOTICE REQUIREMENTS 

FOR KTMW, SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 

On June 1, 2022, an application for renewal for KTMW was filed.  Local public notices were 

broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the times listed below: 

   

Post-Filing On-Air Announcements: 

 June 7, 2022   at _8:25 am 

June 9, 2022  at _8:55 am 

June 15, 2022   at _9:49 am 

June 20, 2022  at _9:41 pm 

June 23, 2022   at _8:25 am 

June 29, 2022  at _3:54 pm 

  

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Requirements” and a copy of the 

text of the post-filing announcement were placed in the public inspection file for KTMW on the 

7 day of July 2022.  

 

  

 __________________________________________ 

Signature 

 

 


